ARCHDIOCESE OF BOSTON
2121 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135-3193
(617) 254-0100

.- SECRETARY FOR MINISTERIAL PERSONNEL o e T e e e

March 7, 1994

Reverend Paul Shanley
970 Parocela Place
Palm Springs, California 92264

Dear Paul:

I received your mote and am sorry to learn that ‘your financial
problems are not being quickly resolved. More so, I hope that your
health will improve once you have had the ! : RO,
Es resolved. It is too bad that you R 31 oA ToaeRons

aition to the legal problems: . - ST,

.-~ .

- I ‘have preée‘ntéd your request'l’.o the Clefg;f-i‘und Boa’zrd.aﬁd‘my
understanding is that this matter will be addressed this week along
with that of others.

» He has shared this with me, Paul, and I will be in
conversation with you about it after a short vacation I am taking )
this week. In the meantime, know that you are in my prayers. I
will be in contact with you in a couple weeks. Take care.

Sincegely yours,

JBM:imo'l Rey€rend John B. McCormack
71794 Secretary for Ministerial Personrnel
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